
March 21, 2024 

VIA UTC WEB PORTAL 

Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and 

Secretary of the 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

Olympia, WA 98504 

RE:  WUTC v. Washington Water Supply, Inc.; Docket UW-230997 

Dear Executive Director/Secretary: 

I am counsel for Respondent Washington Water Supply, Inc. in the above-referenced 

matter.  I can be contacted at the address and phone number below and at 

ken@silverdalelawyers.com.  I have enclosed for filing the following pleadings in this matter: 

1. Notice of Association

\

Please confirm your receipt and whether any additional information is requested.

Sincerely, 

Kenneth W. Bagwell 

AG:KB 

cc: client 

Encl. 
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